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Summer 2018 Newsletter

Hard work lies ahead in Colorado
Our Roadmap to Recovery services will be in high demand again in Colorado when this summer’s
horrendous wildfires are contained. Just as we did in Boulder in 2010, we’ll be deploying staff and
volunteers and partnering with local government and non-profit groups to educate and support those
who’ve lost homes. We know from past experience that many will be severely underinsured and need our
help to resolve claim disputes and minimize payment delays. Our staffing resources will be stretched thin
in the coming months as we simultaneously run our R2R program and continue the political process
reform work we began after 2010 wildfires in the Boulder area. Please make a tax-deductible contribution
to UP to help further our work.
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